
January 2016 
 
Dear Friends and Members: 
 
Enclosed please find the new set of glass slides for AMR Seminar #68.  Just a reminder that the 
comments to the previous case (AMR #67) as well as case histories and pertinent images for this 
submission will be on the official AMR web page at http://www.amr-seminar.org. 
 
We request all members submit their comments for AMR #68 by the end of April, 2016.  The deadline 
for submission of cases for the next seminar (AMR #69) is the same.  As our Club membership continues 
to grow, we now request fifty-five (55) H&E slides sent with your submission.  We continue to 
experience problems with members submitting damaged and/or broken slides.  It would also be helpful 
to ensure your slides are completely dry prior to packaging as we have received several submissions 
where the glue wasn’t dry and slides were adhered together and unusable.  Also, several submissions 
have arrived with broken slides due to improper packaging which precludes us from providing all 
members with complete sets of slides.  I would also like to add as a reminder that we will not accept 
slides carrying plastic coverslips.  The plastic coverslips dry out after a few years and detach carrying the 
tissues with it.  Please make sure that all slides submitted for the club are coverslipped with glass.  
Kindly visit the AMR web page for additional submission instructions.  The following members are due to 
submit cases for the next seminar: 
 

Abbas Agaimy Cyril Fisher Alberto Marchevsky Fredrik Petersson 
Ofer Ben-Itzhak Andrew Folpe Michal Michal Murray Resnick 
Gerald Berry Allen Gown Markku Miettinen Elvio Silva 
Michele Bisceglia Ondra Hes Elizabeth Montgomery Ady Yosepovich 
Ira Bleiweiss Jason Hornick Vania Nose  
Thomas Colby Janez Lamovec Kyle Perry  

 
I would like to take this opportunity to welcome to the Club:  Delia Perez-Montiel, M.D. from the 
National Cancer Institute in Mexico City, Mexico and Anais Malpica, M.D. from MD Anderson Cancer 
Center in Houston, Texas.  We look forward to their contributions and insights.   
 
Please continue to mail your cases and comments to the attention of my assistant, Debbie Roeder.  Her 
e-mail address is:  droeder@mcw.edu. 
 
I hope you will enjoy the enclosed cases and I look forward to hearing from you soon. 
 
Sincerely yours, 
 

Saul Suster 
Saul Suster, M.D. 


